
Department of Minnesota

The MN VFW Riders are sponsoring a self-guided motorcycle run visiting VFW Posts throughout the state of 

Minnesota during the summer of 2021. Motorcycle riders from around the state will be stopping at participating 

Posts to complete their passport and enter the prize drawing.

Registration is free and gets you a list of VFW Post stops and a passport card. Get 5 different passport stamps 

for an entry into a prize drawing. Visit ALL stops for an extra entry.

VFW Post stops will have specials for participants.

Open to the public. Use a motorcycle, three-wheeled vehicle, or other motorized vehicle.

May 1 to September 1, 2021

Registration Opens April 1, 2021

MN VFW Riders 
Statewide Passport Run

in celebration of the

VFW Department of Minnesota’s Centennial

https://tinyurl.com/passportrunreg


